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Discussion of 5-year goals:

We are on track with two of our goals: moving DttP to an e-only publication, and reviewing and
revising the guidelines for the Occasional Papers. Another goal is to lead a review of
GODORT's web presence - and this has come up recently. The Chair of GODORT has been
considering appointing an ad hoc committee to review the GODORT web presence and make
several recommendations, establish guidelines, etc. Valerie indicated her concern at the timing
of the request. Karen mentioned that it doesn’t make sense to change the web presence if we
don’t know what a new organization structure will be. Robbie indicated that the impetus for the
request might be to prevent information from falling through the cracks when transitioning to a
new web administrator (her term will be up next year).
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